
PROPOSED 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE OTTAWA COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

NOVEMBER SESSION - WORK SESSION 

  

The Ottawa County Board of Commissioners met on Monday, November 

6, 2006, at 7:00 p.m. and was called to order by the Chair. 

 

The Clerk led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

Present at roll call:  Mrs. Kortman, Messrs. Kuyers, Swartout, Mrs. Ruiter, 

Messrs. Rinck, Rycenga, Disselkoen, Berghorst, Holtrop, Vander Kam 

(10) 

 

Absent:  Mr. Schrotenboer. (1) 

 

Work Session Item: 

 

A. Purchase of Development Rights Subcommittee Report and 

Recommendations – Erika Rosebrook Dibble, Assistant Administrator, 

presented the report.  The subcommittee recommended the County 

Board of Commissioners consider an ordinance and have community 

involvement. 

 

Public Comments 

 

Public comments regarding the Purchase of Development Rights 

Subcommittee Report and Recommendations were made by the following: 

 

- Kelly Van Timmeren, Allendale Township 

- Cliff Meeusen, Zeeland 

- Lester Langeland, 2797 Hayes, Tallmadge Township 

- Mike Bronkema, Olive Township 

- Emily Barnes, Blendon Township 

- Matt Hehl, Polkton Township 

- Dale Vredeveld, Blendon Township 

 

To be referred to the Planning and Policy Committee for a 

recommendation.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:58 p.m. 

 

DANIEL C. KRUEGER, Clerk ROGER RYCENGA, CHAIRMAN 

Of the Board of Commissioners Of the Board of Commissioners 

 

 


